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PUBLIC NOTICE
Canadian Navigable Waters Act
The City of Fort St John hereby gives notice that an application has been 
made to the federal Minister of Transport, pursuant to the Canadian 
Navigable Waters Act, for approval of the work described herein and its 
site and plans. 
Pursuant to paragraph 7(2) of the said Act, the City of Fort St John has 
deposited with the Minister of Transport, on the on-line Navigable Waters 
Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/) and under the NPP File Number 2020-
502403 and Registry Number 1600 a description of the following work, its 
site and plans:  

Placement of a temporary (five days) three-piece barge and completion 
of three test bore holes within the stream bed of the Peace River, 
adjacent to the City’s existing well field which is located on the north 
bank of the Peace River, approximately 6 km upstream of Taylor, BC. 

Comments regarding the effect of this work on marine navigation can be 
sent through the Common Project Search site mentioned above under the 
Comment section (search by the above referenced number) or, by sending 
your comments directly to the Navigation Protection Program Pacific, 
Suite 820 – 800 Burrard Street, Vancouver, B.C., V6Z 2J8 if you do not 
have access to the internet.
However, comments will be considered only if they are in writing 
(electronic means preferable) and are received not later than 30 days 
after the publication of the last notice. Although all comments conforming 
to the above will be considered, no individual response will be sent.
For more information contact Victor Shopland, General Manager of 
Integrated Services, at 250 787 8150 or email vshopland@fortstjohn.ca.


